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08/09/2021  10:39:222021/3603/P INT tom gibbons I am the owner of the Grade 2 listed 179 Kings Cross Road. It is our family home. Please consider the impact 

the planned building will have on our privacy, views and light. 

I want to object to the plans. My main concern is the height of the building and how close and overshadowing it 

will be to our adjoining garden. The planned balconies for flats 23 and 34 will overlook our quiet garden, 

balcony and the rooms to the rear of our home.

The height of the building will impact the cityscape views from our balcony and reduce the light we have into 

our home.

Please reconsider the 2 baconies planned for flats 23 and 34.

Please reconsider the proximity of the elevations to our grade 2 listed houses on Field Place.
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